October 13, 2021

Caledonia Community Schools Community:

Caledonia Community Schools would like to invite our community to the groundbreaking
ceremony of our new Community Center. With the passage of the 2020 bond, we are able to
create a new community center with a swimming pool and multi-use gymnasium. The center will
bring students, families, and seniors together and encourage healthy lifestyles and ongoing
learning. It will be a true asset for our entire community and we are excited to launch the start of
this project.

Groundbreaking Ceremony
Wednesday, October 27, 2021
4:00 PM at 9757 Kraft Ave SE

If you plan to attend, please look for directional signage to assist with parking that is available at
Duncan Lake Middle School or Holy Family Catholic Church. If you have any questions, feel

free to email bond2020@calschools.org.

There is truly a bright future for our kids and community thanks to your continued support of
Caledonia Community Schools. On behalf of all of us, THANK YOU for helping us with our
quest of Cultivating Agile Learners!

CCS Administration

Attachment


https://www.calschools.org/our-district/district-publications/
mailto:bond2020@calschools.org
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/groundbreaking_invitation_102721.pdf

